
Akron Children's Hospital  

Psychology Fellowship 
 

Akron Children’s Hospital is continuing our recruitment of a postdoctoral fellowship position. We have an opening for 

our fellowship within our Eating Disorders Program. Akron Children’s Hospital’s is an APPIC member institution and has 

been providing individualized postdoctoral training in psychology for the past 15 years. We currently have 24 psychologists 

on faculty who offer supervision and training across 17 different medical subspecialties and interdisciplinary programs.   

 

Individuals in the Eating Disorders Program will work alongside 3 psychologists who provide outpatient assessment and 

therapy as well as inpatient consultation services on the multidisciplinary eating disorders team. Additionally, 

fellows can customize their training year by choosing from a variety of rotations based on their interests and/or career 

goals. We are proud to be able to offer training in a variety of subspecialty rotations, and we continue to add options to the 

following list year-to-year.  

 

Current rotation offerings include: Pediatric Hematology-Oncology, Pediatric Palliative Care, Epilepsy Monitoring/Treatment 

program, Pediatric Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation, Behavioral Feeding Disorders, Pediatric Endocrinology and 

Diabetes, Gastroenterology Clinic, Headache Clinic, Tic and Tourette’s program, Behavioral Sleep Medicine, Sports 

Medicine, Neuropsychological Assessment program, Autism Diagnostic Clinic, and School Success Program.  

 

Fellows also participate in a variety of didactic activities including our Pediatric Psychology Didactics Series, Diversity, 

Equity, Inclusion Seminar and Professional Development Seminar. Additionally, fellows are required to complete a small 

research project under the mentorship of our faculty. Research programs are ongoing and are embedded within many of the 

patient populations served by Psychology in the hospital.   

 

Benefits and Compensation: Fellows will receive a salary of at least $66,591, as well as a benefit package. For a full 

description of our program, please refer to our website by following the QR code below.    

 

Apply: Interested applicants should submit a letter of interest, a current curriculum vita (CV), an official 

transcript from their psychology graduate program, and 2 letters of reference to Kevin Triemstra, Ph.D. 

at ktriemstra@akronchildrens.org. Applications will be accepted until our positions are filled. Individual interviews will be 

scheduled as applications are received.    

 

All inquiries regarding this information should be addressed to Kevin Triemstra, Ph.D., Director of Pediatric Psychology 

Fellowship, ktriemstra@akronchildrens.org or 330-543-3073. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.akronchildrens.org%2Fpage%2FPediatric-Psychology-Postdoctoral-Fellowship.html%23tab_!&data=05%7C02%7CKCaldwell%40akronchildrens.org%7Caf90eb354572464482ff08dc389fefb5%7C52716458b9144e1db5758c1004f3ece4%7C0%7C0%7C638447506803480374%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uVordSwx9%2FASerRrlflnXcv8MR0YW%2F8tb0k1Ah%2F9z7Y%3D&reserved=0
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